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Rio Grande Pool Liner and Gutter 

 
$275,000 is requested to plan, design, construct and install a new gutter system, pool liner 

and decking at the Rio Grande Indoor Pool, which is located on the Rio Grande High 

School Campus and is owned and operated by Bernalillo County.  The Rio Grande 

Indoor Pool is Bernalillo County’s sole indoor pool facility and provides year-round 

aquatic activities for all ages including lap swimming, aerobics, open recreation and 

competitive swimming.  Currently, the seams along the existing liner are separating, 

allowing water to leak and undermine the liner and possibly corrode the aluminum 

foundation.  The gutter system is also clogging and not draining properly.  This request 

would eliminate the existing leak and restore proper function to the gutter system, thereby 

ensuring continued visitor satisfaction at this aquatic facility.     

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


